WEST ORANGE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Kelly Elementary School

555 Pleasant Valley Way - West Orange - New Jersey - 07052
Telephone: 973-669-5452- Fax: 973-669-5455

May 16, 2022

Dear Kelly Elementary School Families,

This correspondence serves as notice that there have been multiple confirmed cases of
COVID-19 reported at Kelly Elementary School. Contact tracing is being conducted and
notifications to students and staff are taking place. The necessary quarantine has been
implemented to restrict the further spread of the virus.

School personnel will notify you if your child is affected and, likewise, administration will notify
staff affected by such instances of positive cases. If you have any questions about your child’s
need to quarantine, please contact our school nurse or my office.

Please note that additional, district-wide case information can be found on the district website on
the COVID 19 Dashboard.

Thank you for your time and be well.

Sincerely,

Foel Castillo
Mr. Castillo, EDS

Principal


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/qC7_ClEngSmWrr0Y2hhISQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRjimfqP4TjAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvQnpXeUtTRHlOc1BjLVFkR2NEZkxid35-L0FBQUFBUUF--flcHc2Nob29sbUIKYZJqNKlh2NYZq1IUc2FlbW9yMjAxMUBnbWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAE~

